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7th May 2025 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

I am writing to confirm that Lucy Cavendish College, part of the collegiate University of 
Cambridge will be welcoming and hosting CL Global Academy’s Cambridge Summer School 
from 28th July to 10th August 2025. This course is organised by CL Global Academy and it 
includes academic lectures, cultural activities and visits.  

The group will stay on-site in student accommodation at Lucy Cavendish College, Lady 
Margaret Road, Cambridge, CB3 0BU (01223 332190) from 28th July to 10th August 2025.  

The following representatives from Shantou University are invited as the leading teachers for 
this programme: 
 

Name Last Name First Name Gender D.O.B. ID No. 

WANG JIN WANG JIN Male 22-05-1988 320106198805223231 

WU XIAOCHI WU  XIAOCHI Male 16-04-1990 445102199004160614 

 

All the accommodation, transportation, programme training, business visits, insurance and 
other relevant fees will be covered by the participants.  

If you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Tatjana Walker  
Operations and Estates Director   


